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Sent: 06- Sep- 11 16:12
To: Development Plans
Subject: Land allocations - Beetham Parish

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Beetham Parish Council would to register comment on the recent inclusion of plot
MN28# (Westbrook, Carr Bank) in the Land Allocations process. They would like it
to be noted that any future development of this site should take into account 
its existing natural habitat, its tendency to flooding and potential access 
problems from the B5282.

John Scargill, Clerk to Beetham PC
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